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Immaculate Conception School 
Parent Support Group 

Zoom Video Conference December 8, 2021 
 Minutes 

 
Present: 
Jessikha Hoeg, Stephanie Primus, Deb van Adrichem, Julia Good, Nick Reiffarth, Sarah 
Roberge, Kathleen Barth, Sherry Gilbert, Jerry Joseph, Linda Iorhemen, Andrea Born, 
Cameron Born.  
 
Adoption of Minutes: 
Deb, Stephanie 
 
Adoption of Agenda: 

• Add Position of Secretary to Old Business 
Julia, Stephanie 
 
Principal’s Report: Kathleen 

▪ See handout.  
 
Treasurer’s Report: Deb  

▪ See financial handout, year-to-date actuals. 
o Chequing account 

▪ Art Cards funds have been deposited. 
▪ A craft fair refund from last year has been cashed. There is still one 

more outstanding. 
▪ Classroom fund cheques have been cashed with three still 

outstanding.  
o Shopping cards account 

▪ Cards have been purchased for larger Christmas orders. These have 
been paid since, and the account will show as balanced with some 
revenue for next month. 

o Gaming account 
▪ No activity. 

 
Old Business  

▪ Shopping Card Program: Nick and Sarah 
o There have been some large orders for Christmas. The cheques have been 

mailed but can be slow to arrive; hence the deficit showing in the 
statement.  

o Christmas orders since November have been going well with large 
corporate orders as well as a healthy amount ordered from IC families.  

▪ Basketball Hoops 
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o Kathleen confirmed that they have decided against expensive new 
backboards. Instead, backboards will be painted and new nets and rims 
ordered. 

o Ms. Ames has suggested that an electronic score board would be a good 
investment since we have gaming money to spend. Kathleen will get 
information on costs for the next PSG meeting.  

o Stephanie suggested exploring soccer nets and finding out if new ones are 
needed.  

▪ New Secretary Volunteer 
o Jessikha and Julia both contacted parents in their kids’ classes but got no 

interest in the position.  
o Andrea expressed and interest in talking to Julia about it after the meeting 

▪ *post-meeting update: Andrea is willing to stand for the position of 
secretary in the January elections. 

 
New Business 
▪ Purdy’s 

o The order arrived on the day of the meeting.  
o Because of the current COVID-19 circumstances, the number of outside 

people in the school has to be kept to a minimum. Kathleen will contact 
people if help is needed/possible for the Purdy’s sorting.  

 
 
Next Meeting: January 12, 2022, at 7:00pm via Zoom. 

 


